
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross  Mennonite Church 
www.glencrosschurch.com  

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  ~  204-822-3864 

 10:00am Worship Service  Sunday, July 30, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


Song Leader:  Matt Klassen 

Pianist:  Rosemarie Friesen 

 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Matt Klassen 

Announcements/Vote for Cemetery Purchase  

Offering.  Offertory – Lindsey Hildebrand 

Worship in Singing 

VBS Video Presentation  

Special Number – DVBS Kids 

Children’s Item – Carol Letkeman 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp                                          

“Why does God feel distant?”  Psalm 139 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

 

Next Sunday – Message – Allen Kehler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Musicians/Song leaders  The new chorus book is finally 

completed.  Anyone who has the current chorus book at home, 

please return it to me as soon as possible and I will get you a 

copy of the new binder.  We will be using the new chorus book 

beginning in August.  Thank-you.  Rosemarie Friesen 

The Sunday School departments is in need of at least 15 

teachers for this upcoming 2017-2018 year!                     

At this point, teachers are needed for almost every age group. 

These are “Half-time” opportunities, trading off with a teaching 

partner.  Please pray about this, and let Heather know if you are 

willing and available to serve in this way.  For more information 

and details, please contact Heather Dyck.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VBS Notes: 

* VBS Staff appreciation lunch today following the 

service 

* All things that were borrowed for VBS can be 

picked up in the foyer. 

* Thanks to everyone who helped out in your various 

ways! 


